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Dec 5, 2016 

 

Massimo Brivio 

Director of Operations 

Plant Manager 

Sulbiate, Italy    

 

ATTENTION:    Mr Massimo Brivio, 

                             

SUBJECT:   APPROVED VALVE MANUFACTURER NOTICE    Tier 2 
   

 Ball Valves  

o Carbon Steel and CRA Body Valves.   

o API 6D / API 608 / ASME B16.34 

o Trunnion / Floating 

o Soft Seated 

o 1/2” to 12”  

o Class 150# to 900#  

o Non-Cryogenic and Non-High Temperature 

 

Product fully Designed and Assembled in Sulbiate, Italy.  Full Italian Supply Chain. 
                         

The purpose of this letter is to convey to you that Sferova has satisfied the requirements of Chevron’s Vendor 

Approval Program. This approved status will remain in effect until which time Chevron plans to again review the 

performance of your products. At any time Chevron may conduct random inspections of your facilities and/or 

products as deemed necessary. Additional scope may also be added case-by-case after success with scope stated 

above.  

 

Any changes in the sales/distribution network, location of manufacturing/assembly facilities, or material sources of 

major pressure containing components shall be reported to Chevron’s Energy Technology Company within 20 days 

of the change.  Failure to do so could result in being removed from the Approved Valve Manufacturer’s List. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at (713) 372-6936. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Chris Conrad 

Piping & Valve Engineer 

Chevron Corp. 

Energy Technology Company 

Chris.Conrad@chevron.com 




